Hampton Park

SECONDARY

% All Year 7 students and their

families are invited to the

EXPLORE
WELCOME
BBQ

MONDAY
MARCH 21ST 6PM

IN THE CRC COURTYARD

The Year 7 Team look forward to meeting the

families of our Explore Cohort to celebrate the
beginning of their Secondary Schooling.

PLEASE RSVP BY MARCH 16
Complete and return the slip below to your relevant House Office

........................................................................................................

Please return this slip to your relevant House Office by Wednesday March 16




